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I am firmly opposed to repealing mail-in voting. Mail-in voting is a fundamental part of 

our voting system here in Oregon and has been for many years. It is a very functional 

system which allows us to achieve the high voting numbers that we have. Our state 

has large quantities of very rural areas, and it is unfathomable to me that anyone 

would want to make those people work so hard just to exercise their civic duty. Vote 

by mail is essential to Oregon’s future.  


